
November & December 2019 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
We have exciting news! We are headed to Kenya on March 18th! We were recently able to purchase our 
plane tickets. You have been praying with us for this moment for a long time, and we give God the glory 
for answering our prayers. We are overjoyed to be taking this next step in our ministry. 
 
During November and December, God blessed us with several good meetings in South Carolina and 
Georgia; each church was a special blessing to our family. God led three new churches to partner with 
us: Trinity Baptist Church in Centerville, GA; Grace Baptist Church in Warner Robins, GA; and First Baptist 
Church in Milford, OH. We praise the Lord for each of our ministry partners who faithfully pray and give 
so that we can accomplish what God has asked us to do. 
 
God continues to keep our family safe and healthy, and the girls are growing quickly! During the 
Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays, we spent some time praising God and reflecting on His goodness. 
Being close to home allowed us to spend some time with our sending church and extended family. We 
received Christmas gifts from many of our supporters. We would like to thank each church and 
individual who gave—you were a blessing! 
 
The Lord has given us a good price on a shared shipping container. Our logistics company needs our 
belongings by the end of January, so we are working on carefully packing the things we are sending. 
There is some final paperwork yet to be done. We do not anticipate any problems, but please join us in 
praying that all of it would be approved. 
 
We will be traveling to several deputation meetings between now and March. We are praying that God 
would allow us to be an encouragement to each church and that God would give them wisdom 
concerning partnering with us. 
 
We praise the Lord for: 
Our departure on March 18th 
Three new supporters 
A good price on shipping 
 

We pray for: 
Solid meetings over the next two months 
Wisdom in packing and shipping 
All paperwork to be approved

 
Your Fellow Servants, 
 
 
Matthew & Rebecca Rose 
Deborah, Hannah, Esther, Lydia, and Priscilla 
Missionaries to Kenya 


